
 

ANNOUNCEMENT DATE OF  

FIRST QUARTER 2015 FINANCIAL RESULTS  
 

 

Singapore, 31 March 2015 - United Overseas Bank Limited will be 

announcing its first quarter 2015 financial results on Thursday, 30 April 2015, 

before market trading commences. 

 

The financial results will also be posted on the Group's website at 

www.uobgroup.com. 

 

 

 

Mrs Vivien Chan 

Company Secretary 
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